Pete I' Vi rga is a member of the Spear Faculty Club.

What does that mean to you?

It means that you have chosen to be part of a very special dental
practice where your dentist is committed to continually learning the
newest techniques and procedures, and providing you

with the highest level of care.

The Spear Faculty Club was created for dentists who are dedicated to
their patients. They work diligently to:

« Improve their knowledge and skills
= Provide you with an exceptional dental experience
= Eamn the trust you have placed in them

Spear Faculty Club members are passionate about dentistry. Your
dentist and the dental team in this office have committed to a lifetime of
clinical learning and professional development.

In addition, Dr. Virga has been on the Visting Faculty
at Spear since 2010. Spear Education Visiting Faculty
are doctors who volunteer extensive time and energy
to the pursuit of excellence through continuing
education. They attend multiple Spear Education
courses as participants, and commit significant time
and resources to facilitate the learning of others
through service as mentors and leaders in our courses.
We value and appreciate their knowledge, their skills,
their time, and their passion for continued learning.




